
 

 

 

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING 

FOR BANTAM PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

SUNDAY, March 10, 2024 

 

 

 

 

                

The Special Meeting of March 10th was cancelled due to a lack of a quorum.  No motions were 

made nor votes taken.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 
Valerie L. Douglass 

Recording Secretary 

 
 

 


